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To Cumberland Council

According to recent information,the government will build a waste collection point on
Church St in Lidcombe. As those of us who have lived in Lidcombe for many years,we felt
complected to express out objections as residents to the government.
1) The selected location poses a safety hazard to traffic.

Because that road section is the main passage for Lidcombe residents to go to the the
east, it is

not suitable for a large number of large vehicles to stop and enter and exit. in this narrow
road

section with sharp bends,there have been car accidents caused by avoiding large
vehicles.
2) The selected location is too close to the residential area.

It is not Suitable to choose asite here from the perspective of sanitation and noise,and it
is

predicted that it will cause continuous disputes in the future.
3) It will cause traffic jams in the area.

Due to the existence of the railway line, this section of the road is already busy.
Increasing the

flow of large vehicles will congest the east-west road connecting M6 and M3, causing

unnecessary social costs and detrimental to the reputation of the ruling party.
The above three points are our attitude towards the construction of new recycling
stations,and the Government should carefully consider them. Thanks!

Residents of Lidcombe
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